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LITURGICAL CELEBRATIONS THIS WEEK 

SPECIAL REMEMBRANCES 

Saturday, May 28 Vigil-The Body & Blood of Christ 
 5:30 PM †Patricia Ann King 
Sunday, May 29 The Holy Body & Blood of Christ 
 8:00 AM †Lorraine Huber 
        9:45 AM  For the people  
      11:30 AM  †Tobias & Josefa Carrero 
 5:30 PM Jim Messina 
Monday, May 30 Weekday 

       9:00 AM †Hope Mercaldi 
Tuesday, May 31 Visitation of the BVM 

       9:00 AM         †Vicente Villagomez  
Wednesday, June 1 St. Justin Martyr 

 9:00 AM †Miguel Clelia 
Thursday, June 2 Weekday 
         9:00 AM †Milburn Frerich 
Friday, June 3 The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 

 9:00 AM †Melbita Franco  
Saturday, June 4 Vigil-Tenth Sunday in O.T. 
 5:30 PM †Pat King 
Sunday, June 5 Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 8:00 AM †Jack Klawikowski 
        9:45 AM  For the people  
      11:30 AM  †Carmen Jimenez 
 5:30 PM †John Collins 

 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

Monday: 2 Pt 1:2-7; Ps 91:1-2, 14-16; Mk 12:1-2 
Tuesday: Zep 3:14-18 or Rom 12:9-16;  
 Is 12:2-3, 4bcd-6; Lk 1:39-56 
Wednesday: 2 Tm 1:1-3, 6-12; Ps 123:1b-2;  
 Mk 12:18-27 
Thursday: 2 Tm 2:8-15; Ps 25:4-5ab, 8-10, 14;  
 Mk 12:28b-34 
Friday: Ez 34:11-16; Ps 23:1-6; Rom 5:5b-11;  
 Lk 15:3-7 
Saturday: 2 Tm 4:1-8; 1 Sm 2:1, 4-8abcd; Lk 2:41-51 
Sunday: 1 Kgs 17:17-24; Ps 30:2, 4-6, 11-13;  
 Gal 1:11-19; Lk 7:11-17 

Liturgy & Prayer 

Please pray for our 
military men and women. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK AND ELDERLY: 
The Sacrament of Anointing of the 
Sick will be celebrated on Thursday, 
June 2 and every First Thursday of 
the month during the 9:00 AM Mass. 
The Sacrament of Anointing is for the 
strengthening of those who are ill, or 

who are aging. We celebrate the sacrament best 
in the community setting so that we can support 
you with prayer. 

Jason Sides, Michael “Matt” Patrick Ryan,   
Theresa McCluskey, Janet Cuccia, Hailey 
Williams, Emedes Contreras, Caroline Montello, 
Rhonda Janak, Randy Grossman, Joan Rushing, 
Minda Emata, Betty Long, Maria Mercedes 
Enriquez, Robert Davidson, Mabel Arrazola, 
Brianna McRee, Kristi Rowbatham. 

PRAYER LIST FOR THE SICK 
Please keep the following people in 
your thoughts and prayers this 
week as we wish them a return to 
good health: 

Through the waters of Baptism the 
following infants now have begun 
their journey of faith in the 
Christian Community: Joshua Rolando 
Perez Andaya, Leo Jack Banda, 
Caroline Elise Blackman, Alex Dillon 
Chandler, Gabriel Joseph Gutierrez, 
Olivia O’Brien Haskell, Ethan Gentry Haydel, 
Maddix Sean Hudson. 

Training for new Extraordinary 
Ministers of Holy Communion  
June 11th @ 10am in the Chapel  
Pre-registration re-
quired:epiphanycatholic.org/
ministry-training   
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Campaign Update – More than $4.6 million 
pledged by 747 families! (as of May 20) 
 
Thanks to the generous response from 747 parish 
families, Epiphany of the Lord has raised 
$4,631,903 for the Faith in our Future –Investing in 
Catholic Education campaign to build our Catholic 
elementary and middle school. 
For more information about the campaign go to 
epiphanycatholic.school. The web site can also be 
found on the parish web site’s home page.  

It’s Not Too Late to Make a Pledge 

You can still make a pledge to the school campaign. 
Here are four easy ways to make a pledge: 

Pledge cards are available in the pews at all 
weekend Masses. Return the card in the 
collection basket next weekend during Mass 
or mail it to the parish.  

Return the pledge card and envelope mailed to 
your home. 

Pick up a pledge card at the tables in the church 
narthex, at one of the church entrances or in 
the parish office. 

Call the campaign director, Michael Henkenius 
at 402-613-8254 or email him at 
mhenkenius@steiergoup.com and he’ll mail 
a pledge card to your home. 

Now you can contribute to Epiphany of the 
Lord’s Capital Campaign for a new Catholic 
School on Faith Direct!  Faith Direct is our 
parish’s on-line e-giving program.  It’s easy and 
convenient.   If you are already registered with Faith 
Direct just go to the top of the contribution page and 
schedule your regular payments.  If you’d like to 
register on Faith Direct for the first time just log on-
to faithdirect.net and sign up.  Or you can find 
Faith Direct on our parish website Epiphanycatho-
lic.org. 

Also, don’t forget Epiphany while you are away 
during the summer.  You can use Faith Direct for 
convenient automatic payments from your checking 
account or credit card.  When you sign up remember 
Epiphany’s parish code is:  TX613. 

Faith Direct also has a mobile app.  It is available 
on the Apple App Store and Google Play for An-
droid users.  The Faith Direct App allows Epiphany 
parishioners to access their account anytime, any-
where.    

By using Faith Direct you will help Epiphany plan 
for liturgies and ministries throughout the year.  
Sign up for Faith Direct today! 

GOD’S PRESENCE 

 Realize above all that you are in God’s 
presence . . . empty yourself completely and 
sit waiting, content with the grace of God, 
like a chick who tastes nothing and eats 
nothing but what its mother gives it. 
     —St. Romuald 

Former ACTS Retreatants  -  
We Need You! 

If you have previously been on an ACTS retreat 
(Adoration, Community, Theology and Service) 
and are interested in helping to bring ACTS re-
treats to Epiphany of the Lord, then we ask you to 
contact one of the Formation Team leaders below, 
or contact Deacon John Evanoff. 

John Bannon (Men’s ACTS)  
jamban95@gmail.com   

Terri Bray (Women’s ACTS) tmbray@usa.net   
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Respect Life Bulletin Board 

Vocations Corner 

“Take My Hand, Not My Life” 

Intercessions for Life 

For the members of the Church: May the real 
presence of Jesus in the Eucharist strengthen us in 
protecting his gift of Life; We pray to the Lord: 

“In him we have redemption by his blood, the 
forgiveness of transgressions, in accord with the 
riches of his grace that he lavished upon us.”                                                                           
    Ephesians 1:7-8  

Our Stewardship 
 

 

 

Stewardship – May 21/22 

Sunday Offering                                $91,858.26 

(Faith Direct Included) 

St. Vincent de Paul                                   $5,915.00 
(Faith Direct Included) 

Registered Households                 6,593 

“They all ate and were satisfied.  And when the 
leftover fragments were picked up, they filled twelve 
wicker baskets.”     LUKE 9:17 

The story of the Loaves and Fishes shows us that 
when we share what we have, even if it doesn’t seem 
like that much, miracles can happen!  Do not think 
that your gift is too small or insignificant!   God 
blesses all the gifts we offer and makes them 
wondrous. 

Explore Retreat,  June 7
(Starts Tuesday at 11:00am) 
in St. Mary’s Seminary.  This 
retreat is for high school boys 
ages 15-18, who want to ex-
perience Christ and grow in 
relationship with Him.  The retreat will consist of 
music, games, faith sharing, fellowship, outdoor 
activities, creative prayer experiences and much 
more. Explore retreat will be facilitated by semi-
narians studying for the priesthood for the Arch-
diocese of Galveston-Houston. In the applica-
tion, we ask that the applicant be approved by the 
Pastor, DRE, youth minister or principal. Cost is 
$80 per participant. Deadline: June 3. Pre-
registration, forms, and material at 
www.houstonvocations.com/explore-retreat 

We welcome into our community: 

Jason & Allyson Brupbacher, Ulises & 
Johanna Carsi, Mark & Kristin 
Chandler, Melvyn & Lesli Dickinson, 
Mark & Leizel Eviota, Sam & Shara 
Floyd, Enrry & Laura Luna, Marck & 

Mary Ann Olaes, Jessika Rivas, Georges & Lucrece 
Taffo.  

Community Life 
Another year has come to a close 
for the Epiphany Ladies Club. 
Thank you to all who have made 
this year such a success. The Ladies 
Club would like to thank TJ Covino 
of Inkblots for doing all of the 
embroidery for the Baptismal Bibs. We really 
appreciate your help. Also, if anyone has borrowed 
an ELC apron (black with pink lettering), please 
return it to the church office at your convenience. 
See you in September! 

Epiphany of the Lord would like to let you 
know that JS Paluch is currently working on our 
Church Bulletin.  
If you would like to advertise your business in 
the Church Bulletin please contact: Donnie 
Taylor, Advertising Sales Executive, for JS 
Paluch Company at 281-744-8062 or email 
taylord@jspaluch.com 

News in the Parish 
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EPIPHANY BINGO - Come 
join us again for Bingo in 
2016.  As always MAXIMUM 
CASH PRIZES of $2500, 
allowed by state law, are giv-
en away at EVERY FRIDAY NIGHT BINGO.  
This includes a $750 final game jackpot prize.  
We invite all parishioners to come make it a fun 
night out.    

Net proceeds are distributed primarily to local 
organizations through Epiphany Outreach Min-
istries.  As a result of the dedicated work of all 
the Bingo volunteers and the tremendous sup-
port of the players, Bingo distributed just under 
$50,000 for the year to local charitable organi-
zations in 2015.  In 2016, net proceeds from the 
4th Friday of each month will be contributed to 
the capital campaign for the school.    

What a great way to spend an evening with 
friends or family, and at the same time help to 
provide funds to local charitable organizations.  
Games begin at 7:30 p.m. with 4 earlybird 
games and 8:00 p.m. for the regular games.   

The Bingo group has a tremendous need for 
volunteer members on each team. Check out 
the Bingo link on the Epiphany website for more 
information on games, concessions, and how to 
join our volunteer team.    

KSHJ 1430 AM – English Catholic radio in Houston, 
TX.  Tune in for intelligent talk, catechesis, 
apologetics, a Catholic perspective on news 
and current events, great fun, and lots of 
advice on living the faith in our relationships 
and sharing the faith with our friends and 
family. Listen on air at AM 1430, online at 

GRNonline.com, or on your mobile device – both IOS and 
Android.  

Around the Archdiocese 
Unveiled:  
Discovering the Great Mystery in Your Marriage 

07/14/2016 06:00 pm - 07/16/2016 06:00 pm 
 
"Unveiled" is a unique marriage enrichment conference/
retreat hosted at St. Anthony of Padua. It is IDEAL for all 
married couples who are committed to strengthening their 
marriage by putting God first in their lives. 
 
For Information Contact:  Deacon Tom Vicknair -  
281-419-8700     tvicknair@staoptw.org 
           Mike & Mary Ellen Van Horn –   
281-292-3033    mdvanhorn43@gmail.com 
To Register:   http://tinyurl.com/Unveiled-STAOP 
 
Basic info: 
What:    "Unveiled" - Marriage Enrichment Conference/
Retreat  
Where:  St. Anthony of Padua parish in The Woodlands, 
TX 
When:   July 14 -16, 2016 (Thursday & Friday evenings 
and Saturday) 
Who -     Speaker:  Dr. Bob Schuchts - founder of   
John Paul II Healing Center   
Who -     Participants  married couples from throughout 
the greater Houston area. 
Who-      Hosts : STAOP Marriage and Family Building 
Church Core Team 
  
Website:   www.staoptw.org/MarriageMatters 
Address:  7801 Bay Branch Dr, The Woodlands TX 
77382 
 
Early registration is $145 per couple. Early registration 
ends on June 30, 2016 and the price will increase to $165 
at that time. Scholarships are available - contact Deacon 
Tom Vicknair. 
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Outreach Ministry – 281-578-0707 
Outreach Events in May/June: 

 
Standing Meetings: Mon.—Epiphany Job Net-

working at 7 p.m. in the PAC; Tues.—Respect 
Life Rosary at 10 a.m. in the Chapel. 

28/29th: Blood Drive sign up 

June events 

4/5th: Blood Drive sign up 

5th: Food Drive 

6th: Bereavement Meeting 

9th: Gathering Place 

9th: Caregiver Support Meeting 

See www.epiphanycatholic.org for details.  

Are you looking for        
something to do for a couple 

of hours a week? 
Well….. 

 Outreach is looking  
for a volunteer. 

 
We need your help with various administrative 

tasks.  The time and the day of the week is flex-
ible.  Please call Lisa at 832-772-0306 if you 

can help or have any questions.                
Thank you.     

BLOOD DRIVE June 12th  
Sign-up Today at tables outside church 

  OR online at 
www.eblooddrive.org 

If you can, please  
donate  

at this Blood Drive. 
If you will not be here, 

 please donate at another  
 location  

and remember Epiphany’s Donor 
Group # is 2340. 

Food Drive Next Weekend! 
Our monthly Food Drive is scheduled for  

next weekend, June 5th.  We ap-
preciate all of your help in keeping 
our food pantry well stocked. We 

especially need Chili, peanut bu er 
and cereal this month.  We also 
accept cash and checks as food 

closet dona ons.  Please place your 
monetary contribu ons in the Sun-
day collec on, but please write in 
food dona on on the memo line. 

Do you know of anyone in need of an          
uplifting card from our card ministry? 

We send cards to parishioners/family  
member who: have lost a loved one, 

are experiencing some type of illness, 
are going through a difficult time, 

have just had a baby, or have done anything  
exemplary deserving congratulations. 

Sometimes it is nice to know you are in someone’s 
thoughts and prayers  We are here to do that, but 

we need your help.  Please call Outreach at  
832-772-0306 to request a card.  

BECOME A CANCARE       
VOLUNTEER 

 

 If you are a cancer survivor and more than 6 
months out from treatment or a family member of a 
cancer survivor, CanCare needs you to spread 
hope!  

Next Training is June 24-26  
in the Houston area 

Call 713.461.0028 or visit www.cancare.org  
Classes include training by mental health profes-

sionals, medical experts, experienced  
CanCare volunteers and  clergy.   
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Adult Faith Formation  

Interested in Becoming Catholic?  
Contact LouAnn at louann@epiphanycatholic.org 
or call 281-578-8271, ext. 283.  

VIRTUS: Protecting God’s Children - 
Original training session will be held at Epiphany 
Saturday, June 4, from 9:00—Noon in the Par-
ish Activity Center (PAC). Pre-registration is 
mandatory at http://www.virtus.org. A valid 
identification must be presented at check-in. No 
late admittance is allowed. If you are over 18 
and active in ministry at Epiphany, you must be 
VIRTUS trained. All adult parishioners, ESPE-
CIALLY PARENTS, are encouraged to be VIR-
TUS trained! Questions? Need assistance with 
the registration process? Call the Faith For-
mation Office at 281-578-8271. No walk-ins! 

TEAMS OF OUR LADY is forming a 
Spanish speaking Married Couples Group. If 
interested, contact Jose and Paola Garzon at 
832-390-1511 or Philip and Jena Bissaillon at 
281-546-2403. 

Faith Formation Registration  
For the 2016-2017 school year 

Registration for Faith Formation (FF) classes begins on June 1. 

♦ If your child was enrolled in FF during the 2015-16 school year, a preprinted 
registration form was mailed to your home. 

♦ If you are a new parishioner, or if your child is just beginning FF this year, 
contact our office to request a FF registration form: 281-578-8271 or 
charlotte@epiphanycatholic.org. 

Class placement is dependent upon the number of VIRTUS trained adults who 
volunteer as catechists to teach the children. Call 281-578-8271 if you feel that 
God is calling you to become a catechist. 

FAITH IS 
Faith is not merely praying 
Upon our knees at night; 
Faith is not merely straying 
Through darkness into light . . . 
Faith is the brave endeavor, 
The splendid enterprise, 
The strength to serve, whatever 
Conditions may arise. 
   —Anonymous 
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Epiphany Youth Ministry  Children’s Faith Formation 

CALM WATERS 

 In calm waters, every ship has 
a good captain. 
   —Swedish proverb 

VACATION BIBLE 
SCHOOL 

CAVE QUEST 

Following Jesus: The 
Light of the World 

June 20 - 24 
9:00 - Noon 

Register and pay online at: 
http://www.epiphanycatholic.org/vacation-bible
-school 

Contact: Stephanie.Brierty@gmail.com 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Supplies Needed! 
We need a lot of “stuff” to decorate 
for VBS. Newspaper (enough to build a 
cave!), 2 liter bottles, etc. For a com-
plete list of needed supplies, go to “Sign 
up Genius” at: 
http://www.epiphanycatholic.org/
vacation-bible-school 
All donations may be dropped off at the 
parish office during business hours. 
Thank you for your support! 

Contact: Stephanie.Brierty@gmail.com Interested in becoming a 
priest?  Come to a retreat and see what it 
takes to be a priest.  This retreat  is held in 

Houston, on the week of Tuesday, 
June 7– Thursday, June 9. 
Please contact Colleen Farghum at  
Colleen.farghum@gmail.com for the  
registration form.  

Steubenville 
Lone Star  
June 17-19!   

A few spaces remain!  This confer-
ence is life changing and a unique 
way to experience our Catholic 
Faith!  Register online today! 

Our weekly JH gatherings begin 
June 8th!  Each Wednesday begins 
with morning Mass at 9 a.m. fol-
lowed by food, games, service and 
more.  Full schedule can be found 
on our website. 

 
 

Students join us on 
Wednesday evenings 

from 6-9 p.m. in the Great Room 
for the LOFT.  Come live our faith 
together during the summer! 


